1440 Union Ave.,
Montreal;Gue.,
Dev.3,1946.

Dear Mr.Raddall:

Because I so much enjoyed,in your
book "Roger Sudden",the use of the old Foot Regiments
correst numbers I am teking the liberty of sending
you the enclosed brochure about the Society for Army
Historical Research.

Possibly you are already a member of the Society,
if not I feel sure you would find much of interest in
their Journals.

Yours faithfully,

Vo,

SSB/B.
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